

STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 23 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, ME 04333-0023

A. PENDER MAKIN COMMISSIONER

April 26, 2023

Richard Colpitts Superintendent Connor Consolidated School 1581 Van Buren Road Connor Twp, ME 04736

Dear Superintendent Colpitts:

Your completed documents regarding the November 1, 2022 Administrative Review of the Connor Consolidated School Nutrition Program have been received. We appreciate your response to the review findings.

This is to notify you that this is the final action closing the Administrative Review. Should you have any questions regarding the review, please contact David Hartley at 624-6878 or email david.hartley@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

Jake M Lucay
Jane McLucas

Child Nutrition Director

JM/DH/pn